Public Hearing on Request by the Masonic Lodge of Amarillo
Potter County Commissioner’s Court

Potter County Commissioners Court is considering a request by the Masonic Lodge to permit
placement of a decorative leveling stone on its District Courthouse Building. The Commissioners
Court seeks public comment ahead of its decision. The issue will be discussed on May 8, 2023
during a regularly scheduled Commissioners Court meeting. Members of the public are
encouraged to attend and express support or opposition for the request. In addition to appearing
to speak, members of the public are welcome to submit written comments and/ or materials to the
County Judge’s office prior to the meeting. The meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m. in the
Commissioners Court room at 500 S. Fillmore.



